
Crestwood Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes 
May 11, 2018 

Meeting called to order 7:36a.m.


Welcome: Kelly Albini, President


2018-19 Board Elections


• 	 Open Nominations


• Keri Pimental nominated for Vice President of Programs


• All votes Aye


• Ashley Fouts nominated for Treasurer


• All votes aye


• 	 Uncontested incumbents


• Jill Jameson for secretary


	 	 	 all votes in favor


• Jen Baker for Vice President of Volunteers


	 	 	 all votes in favor


Principal’s Report- Nicole Petersen


• Thank you from the staff for the snack bar and luncheon during appreciation week 


• Thank you for all participation in the Empty Bowls project


• Construction is underway- packing pods delivered next weekend


• final pack June 9


• project included new paint throughout, new lockers and bathrooms


• Upcoming year- looking like big numbers for DK and K alike


• Please continue to pay attention to Nuggets as there is a lot of stuff happening


• Thanks to the PTO for another great year


President’s Report- Kelly Albini


• approval of the February minutes- Jen Baker, second Addie Guzman


Vice President of Volunteers- Jen Baker




• We will continue to get the sign up genius out early in the year


• Will also keep the sign ups in the PTO corner of the news letter throughout the year


• All committee chairs are filled!


Vice President of Programs- Jen Baker for Maggie Slabbekoern- Kreger


• Courtney Hoekstra and family donated the flowers and mulch- quiet area looks great


• Walking track- still looking for someone outside of the board to head this committee


Treasurer- Addie Guzman


• Projected budget- see handout


• Extra money in the budget from a STEM project that fell through


• Proposed another gaga ball pit for younger kids on playground-motioned for 		

	 purchase, voted through


• Vote on 2018-19 budget- passed


Amy Vancil- Developing Healthy Kids


• Rockford Hope- Mental health awareness 


• Suicide prevention in schools and community


• *trying to draw attention to the evening programs especially to younger families


• Looking for a liaison on each elementary school to help promote programs and 	

	 awareness- Kelly Miller volunteered for this spot


Carnival- 3/22 6-830pm


Activity Pass Thanks- bounce house 10/19- all day


Meeting adjourned 801a.m.



